Ambewadi, May 2017.

Typed letter

My dear Pavla,

I hope you all are fine by God's grace. I am too fine by your prayers and blessings. I am happy once again to pen you these few lines to you.

It gives me great joy to tell you that I have fared well in my 1st PUC exams, but I have scored less mark. I will try to do my best and make you happy.

I had two months summer holidays in April and May. I and my family enjoyed the whole summer holidays. I spent my time with my friends by attending the summer camp and then we visited our aunties, grandparents, uncles and cousins and we had a great time with them. On May 1st we had our church feast and I offered you my special prayers on this day.

I thank you for providing me with necessary notebooks, bag, umbrella, fees and uniform needed for this academic year. With lots of love and prayerful wishes I end my letter.

Your loving child, Maria D'souza.